Title I Program

The Riverdale School District participates in the school-wide Title 1 program.  Parent involvement is an important component in ensuring the success of the District’s Title I Program.  Parent involvement activities are planned throughout the school year.  They include but are not limited to: Back to School Night, Family Nights, Parent Teacher Conferences, Progress Reports, Newsletters, and the District Website.  

Parent’s input is important in the evaluation of the Title I program.  Parents will be surveyed at least one time per year at a parent involvement activity.  Parents are welcome to give input in regards to the Title I Program to their child’s teacher(s), the District Reading Specialist or the District’s Title I Coordinator, anytime throughout the year.

The Title I staff will meet periodically throughout the year to discuss and evaluate the District’s Program.  Parent surveys will be shared with the Title I staff during these meetings.


